
 

 

Page 1 of 2 

 

 

 

 

1-56 Peterchurch House  

1-56 Bromyard House 

Mike Tyrrell 

Director of Ledbury Estate  

Ledbury Team 

Directorate of Housing & Modernisation  

Mike.Tyrrell@southwark.gov.uk 

Date: 26 October 2017 

Ref: AB/261017/1 

 

 

Dear Resident  

Water Outage 30 October 2017 

We are writing to let you know it will be necessary to turn off the secondary water supply to 

your building to allow a main stopcock to be repaired. You will have drinking water from your 

kitchen cold water tap but the rest of the water supply to your homes will be affected. Your 

heating units should be fully operational throughout. 

The work is not connected to the new heating system. It is part of general maintenance to the 

block and is necessary to stop water penetration to one of the properties. 

The work will be carried out by Smith & Byford to both Peterchurch and Bromyard on: 

Monday 30 October 2017 for approx. 4 hours from 9am to 1pm  

Please ensure all taps are left in the off position and plugs removed from the plug hole 

to avoid any floods when the water is turned back on . 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you. Please do not hesitate to call into the 

Ledbury TRA Hall if you wish to discuss this further with one of the resident services team. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mike Tyrrell 

Director of Ledbury Estate  
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